
Dear Parents/Carers  

 

You will have noticed that our Blue Letter is a little larger this week - the extra page is a celebration of 

some of the fantastic writing that has taken place lately which we would like to share with you. 

 

We have added some new activities to the playground this week which we hope will encourage the 

children to try something different at playtimes. Football continues to be really popular but in order 

to have space for the new activities on the playground we plan to leave our new football goals on the 

field. If children would like to play football or go on the field at lunchtime they will need to bring in a 

spare pair of trainers and some jogging bottoms. They will need to go back into school just before the 

end of lunchtime to change back before the start of the afternoon. Muddy trainers will need to be 

taken off at the entrance to the school buildings, so children will need a bag to keep them in. 

We are lucky to have a student from Bishop Luffa joining us next week to work with the children in 

squirrel class on a work experience placement. We hope she enjoys her week with us.  

 

The final payment for the Owl class residential to Cobnor is due next Friday please.  

The Blue Letter: 7th February  2020 

Monday 10th February Create Club—finishes 4.15pm 

Tuesday 11th February Safer Internet day 
Year 6 workshop at The March  

Fitjoy club—finishes 4pm 

Wednesday 12th February  
 

Thursday 13th February KS2 Swimming 
Year 3/4 tennis and Squash festival - Chichester racket club 

Drama Club finishes 4.15pm 
Book Club finishes 4pm 

Friday 14th February Cobnor final payment due 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Collective Worship 

Next week we will be looking at some of the teachings of Jesus, including his com-

mand to his followers to shine out, so that everyone will see the good they do 

and praise God because of it  

Our bible Verse is Matthew 5v16  

“In the same way, let your light shine before others, that they may see your good 

deeds and glorify your Father in heaven” 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web


Playtime Fun 

Some photos showing the children enjoying the new playground equipment earlier this week  

 

Safer Internet Day 

Are you worried about your child’s safety 

online? 

Are you unsure how to manage your child’s 

use of the internet? 

You are not alone…. 

Please come to Lancastrian Infant School at  

6’o clock on  

Tuesday 11th February for a presentation 

on how to keep your children safe online. 

Presentation by Alan McKenzie- E-safety expert. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

St Blaise’s Day  
 

 

The school visited Church on Monday to celebrate St 

Blaise’s day. Fr Ian shared some of the story of the life of St 

Blaise including a brief explanation of his death! Tom from 

year 6 received the blessing of St Blaise on behalf of the 

school.  

Achievers 

Well done to those who have earnt an achievers certificate this week 

Owl Class - Mathilda, Grace, Molly, Imogen, Lyra, Tom, Barney, Seb, Taylor, Lily, Leon, Hazel 

Fox Class - Mahdi, Fletcher, Luke and Lexie 

Squirrel and Acorn Class - Lucas, Oliver, Lillie May and Nelly 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web

